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January 27, 1975

The Honorable Omer L. Rains
Member of the Senate
State Capitol
Sacramento, California 

Dear Senator Rains:

Governor Brown wanted me to thank you for 
your recent correspondence recorm;1ending the appoint­
ment of Jane McCormick Tolmach to the Public 
Utilities Commission.

He appreciates your taking the time to send 
your thoughtful comments. They will increase our 
chances' of getting the best available person- for the 
job. Your endorsement wi1J weigh heavily in his 
decision when this appointment comes up for review.

Sincerely,

Dr. Carlotta Herman Mellon
Appointments- Secretary


